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Scooters!
● Pilot Program from April 1st, 2019 to November 15th, 2019
● Three companies participated: Bird, Lime, Spin
● 180,000+ trips
● Average length: 1.1 miles, 9 minutes
● Highlighted many areas for improvement

○ Enforcement
○ Adequate infrastructure
○ Staff time

● User/Non User Survey
○ 51% respondents didn’t use device
○ 80% respondents were from Brookline
○ 70% respondents said the program should continue



Beacon Street Bridle Path
● Original vision as designed by Frederick Law Olmsted
● Multi-use path along the C line on Beacon Street
● Have had two demonstrations so far on either end of Beacon Street



Dedicated Bus Lanes
● Looking at taking parking away at times of day or permanently along 

Washington Street and Harvard Street in Brookline


